
May 2, 2018 

 

 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT:  Archie Combs, Chairman, Herbert W. Scott, Vice-Chairman, and  

 

Harry Monk, Secretary, Yvonne Cook, General Registrar, and Diana R. Shorter, Assistant  

 

Registrar 

 

NEW BUSINESS:  Canvas was completed, and all election materials were delivered to 

Clerk’s office. The Board scheduled the next meeting for Tuesday, May 8, 2018 at 9:30 

A.M. in order to discuss the election officers needed for the Democrat and Republican 

Primaries on June 12, 2018.  

 

ADJOURNMENT:  As there was no additional business to conduct, the meeting was 

adjourned at 10:30 A.M. 
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